
 

 

  
 

                                                                 

  

Supervision and Substitution Payments Made to Schools During 

the School Year 2014/2015 

 
 

Payments from the Department of Education and Skills to schools for Supervision and 

Substitution for the school year 2014/2015 are as follows: 

 

Payment 1: Schools received a payment in August 2014 to cover the period from September 

2014 to December 2014. 

 

Payment 2: Schools received a payment in April 2015 to cover the period January 2015 to 

August 2015. 

 

Payment 3: Schools may receive a payment in May 2015. This is a balancing amount 

covering any changes that may have occurred in staffing in the school due to, for example, 

retirement of teachers during the school year. 

 

Note: Schools will receive a payment in November 2015. This amount is to cover the period 

from September 2015 to December 2015 i.e. the first term of the school year 2015/2016. 

 

Further information on the administration of the Supervision and Substitution scheme is 

available at www.jmb.ie. 

 

Please contact us directly if you have any further queries. 

 

 

 

 

Louise McNamara, Director,  

JMB Financial Support Services Unit.  
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